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In light of the retirement of the Rev. Dr. David Pierce this summer, Hodges Boulevard 
Presbyterian Church is in a search for an interim pastor.  Hodges church is seeking a 
highly qualified experienced senior pastor/head-of-staff to serve during the interim while 
the church prepares for a new senior pastor.   The right candidate should be able to 
begin around August 1st. 

Hodges is an outreach driven congregation of nearly 400 diverse members with an 
average attendance of 220 at two services.  Nurturing and building on all aspects of 
diversity is an important part of our ministry in the area. Just a few of the characteristics 
of our dynamic PCUSA church are: 

• Very stable 

• Financially healthy 

• Outreach oriented 

• Program model 

• Strong, experienced and dedicated staff 

• Contemporary and Traditional worship 

• Actively involved in the Presbytery  

An interim pastor who can build on these characteristics in preparation for our called of 
a new pastor/head-of-staff is important to us.  We believe God is guiding us to an active 
time of transition. 

If you are interested in learning more, send your information/resume by June 16, 2017 
to the church to the attention of: Marie Hix or via email: m_hix@bellsouth.net Questions, 
call Marie: 904-307-9192 

Our Mission Statement: “Hodges Blvd. Presbyterian Church is a diverse congregation united by the love of Jesus 
Christ, passionately committed to spiritual growth through biblical preaching, teaching and Christ-centered worship, 
specifically aimed toward equipping believers for service that reflects the grace of God to all people.” 


